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                 November 10th, 2017 

Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Dates for the diary 
 

 
November 11

th
  Choir singing at the Cenotaph in Bridgend (am) 

November 17
th
  Choir singing at the Heronston Hotel for Mayor’ Charities (am) 

November 17
th
 Keith Grice ten-a-side Rugby tournament Porthcawl (pm) 

November 17
th
 Family Learning Y3 (pm) 

November 22
nd

  Visit by Ospreys player Tom Habberfield to Y5 

November 24
th
 Y6 trip to Swansea Museum 

November 24
th
  Family Learning Y3 (pm) 

November 24
th
 Reading Café (pm) 

November 30
th
  Children from Rainbow and Sunshine classes to visit Freemasons’ Xmas Party (4pm-6pm) 

December 1
st
  Family Learning Y3 (pm) 

December 1
st
 Reading Café (pm) 

December 3
rd

  Choir singing at the Scout Hall for OAP’s 1.30pm 

December 7
th
  Year 3 Llangewydd pupils to visit Bryntirion Infants (Christmas show 1.30pm) 

December 8
th
 Y4 (some ) visit to Tesco’s  

December 8
th
 Family Learning Y3 (pm) 

December 8
th
 Reading Café (pm) 

December 11
th
   Year 2 visit to Llangewydd by Cefn Glas and Bryntirion Infant schools 9.30am 

December 12
th
  Dress Rehearsals for Christmas shows 

December 13
th
  Y5/6 Christmas show 1.30pm 

December 13
th
 Y3/4 Christmas show 6.30pm 

December 14
th
  Y3/4 Christmas show 1.30pm 

December 14
th
  Y5/6 Christmas show 6.30pm 

December 16
th
  Bridgend School Xcountry at Pencoed Comp. – 9.30am 

December 19
th
  Llangewydd School Choir Concert at St Illtyd’s Church 6.30pm 

December 20
th
  Choir evening performance at local Catholic Church (TBC) 

December 21
st
  School Christmas lunch 

December 22
nd

  Last day of term – Fun Day in school 

January 8
th
 Inset Day 

January 9
th
  First day back for pupils  
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Remembrance Service 
Today in school we celebrated Armistice with a Remembrance Assembly guided by Mr. Owen 
Rayment, our Chair of Governors. It was a very fitting tribute which was superbly respected by our 
wonderful children.  
 
School Uniform 
Again, I would just like to thank you all for sending such smart children to school. Observance of 
school uniform is so much better this year than previously, as is the frequency with which children 
bring a coat to school. 
 
Governing Body visit 
Members of our governing body visited the school this week. They met with our Eco- Council, our 
School Council and our Digital Leaders. All of the children acquitted themselves really well and 
showed our governors what fantastic ambassadors for our school they are. 
 
Parental Involvement 
Family Learning for Y3 begins in earnest next Friday and will be joined on forthcoming Fridays by our 
Reading Café. As mentioned previously the Thursday afternoon maths for parents classes are 
ongoing.  
 
Clubs 
Sorry to harp on about this but…when determining whether to allow your child to walk home, please 
be mindful that the nights are drawing in and that the roads around us can be very busy. As 
mentioned previously, if your child is to be collected please ensure that you arrive in good time to 
school at 4.15pm. 
 
A reminder that although permission slips for every club must be completed, this does not mean 
children have to attend that club every week. Clubs are voluntarily run by individual staff members; if 
a child does not come to a club, their absence is not pursued as to do so would render clubs 
impractical to run.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Neil Clode 
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